
WEEKLY
NEWS

December 2, 2022
(607) 723-5307
csbcsaints.org

Senior Class Sponsored Cookbook Flyer 
PreACT Information for 10th Graders
2023-2024 Dress Code Proposal

 Newsletter
Attachments:

 

PRINCIPAL'S NOTE
SCC Community:
It has been a wonderful week here at SCC.  It was a pleasure
last night to see so many parents at our parent-teacher
conferences.  Nights like that are important in continuing to
build the strong relationship between school and families that
has become a pillar of SCC.  Thank you to so many of you who
stopped in and shared such positive stories about this school
year.  Please join me in saying a special thank you to our
teachers who put in a full day work and then did the extra
three hours last night and showed up ready to teach this
morning! 

I want to thank everyone who attended a dress code taskforce
meeting or shared your opinion with me throughout the last
two months.  We heard a diverse set of opinions, feedback,
and ideas.  These conversations have helped me in developing
a proposal for the 2023-2024 school year.  While this won't
please everyone, I am hopeful that it reflects the feedback that
we have received.  Please reach through the attached handout
and feel free to provide feedback.  The feedback I am looking
for is regarding clarity and any possible confusion that may be
caused by the current language.  The actual "nuts and bolts" of
the dress code will not change from this document.  

We hope you have a fantastic weekend!  Happy 2nd Sunday of
Advent! 

God Bless,
Mr. Patrick Monachino '03

Monday December 5th: Day 3 House
Meeting Schedule for Evacuation Drill
Tuesday December 6th: Day 4 Regular
Schedule
Wednesday December 7th: Day 5 Regular
Schedule: Boys Basketball Home Opener JV
5:30 PM Varsity 7:15 PM 
Thursday December 8th: Day 6 Mass
Schedule; Feast of Immaculate Conception;
SAINT Awards distributed after mass
Friday December 9th: Day 1 House Meeting
Schedule for House Meetings/Yuletide
Dance Grades 9-12 7:30-10:00.

 Weekly Schedule:

 



 

NOTES FROM MRS. SCHMIDT
The Yuletide dance for grades 9-12 is Friday December 9th from 7:30-10:00 The
cost is $5/ person.

We are asking for four parents to chaperone. Please contact Ms. Schmidt at
mschmidt@syrdiocese.org if you are able to help.

We are also asking for Christmas cookies (to go with punch provided by Student
Council.) If you can provide some of your favorite family cookies for the dance,
please let Ms. Schmidt know ahead of time so we know what we may need to
supplement. Thank you!

High School Yearbooks may be ordered through Jostens.com or through Mrs.
Schmidt in Room 209. The current cost is $75 but will increase to $85 after
December 22nd. Ads for the yearbook can be placed through
Jostensadservice.com through February 2nd or through Ms. Schmidt at the
school on a first come first serve basis.

From Seton graduate, Sophia Czabala Class of 2019 - 

new towels and fleeces, shaving cream, soap, hygiene products, diapers, dried or
canned food (oatmeals, nuts, coffee, tea, etc.). *** A complete list is below from
Sacred Hearts Facebook page.

 NEW children's clothing: winter coats, hats, gloves, socks, underwear, long
underwear, thermal shirts and pants, pajamas, fleece sweaters (Up to age 18)
dried foods such as oatmeal, rice, ramen, cereals, nuts, dried fruits, tea, coffee,
chocolate
nutrition bars and drinks like ensure
baby food
NEW blankets, fleeces, towels, pillows
hygiene products: toothbrush, toothpaste, soap, shampoo, conditioner, hand
towels, shaving cream, razor
diapers - children and adult
medical supplies: such as crutches, walkers, braces, ace wraps, antibiotic creams,
gauzes, wound care products, cold and flu medicine.

Sacred Heart Ukrainian Catholic Church is planning on sending another shipping
container in December to Ukraine and currently do not have enough to fill it. We
are asking the Seton community to help out in this endeavor.
Things that would be needed: 

The container will be shipped the week of December 11th. Items will be shipped
through Poland to Lviv where they will be sent directly to the military or distributed
through Catholic churches in the city of Lviv.

***During war time, basic needs are a true gift. We are stocking the container with:

Please no toys or books. If you have a question if the item is needed, feel free to
contact us. Items may be dropped off at Seton or Sacred Heart Ukrainian Church in
Johnson City.
Thank you!



NOTES FROM MRS. LEVIS

Please remember to call the office if your son or daughter is going to be absent, late, or needs to
leave early.  This really helps us in the process of doing attendance!

ATTENTION 7TH GRADE STUDENTS/PARENTS
 A down payment of $50 is due December 19th.  If you have any questions please email Mrs.
Garbade at lgarbade@syrdiocese.org

NOTES FROM MRS. MONDOLFI AND SENIOR CLASS

Senior Class Fundraising:
We are still in need of recipes to create the CSBC Family cookbook. This is open to everyone; students,
families, faculty, staff, and alumni. The cookbook will be sold to raise money for our 2023 Seniors
sometime before Christmas. We are looking to get as many recipes as possible. We are extending our
date for submissions until December, 4th. 

If you're interested, you can submit a recipe through the cookbook flyer link attached to this email
(Click the green button on the flyer). If you feel more comfortable emailing me a recipe or even
handwriting it and sending it in, I will gladly put it in for you. My email is amondolfi@syrdiocese.org 

***If you submitted a recipe electronically, please make sure that your response was submitted
successfully. We've had some issues with recipes not going through. Luckily, your response will be
saved on the form if sent unsuccessfully, just submit it again. Thank you!

mailto:amondolfi@syrdiocese.org


 The Saints for Life Club is hosting a school wide contest.  There will be a winner for each
grade, in addition to one winner for the entire school.  The winners will receive gift cards as
prizes.  The contest consists of a 500-600 word essay which answers the questions: "Why
are you pro-life? How can you build a culture of life?"  The deadline for the contest in
January 5th and winners will be announced on January 13th.  All submissions must be
emailed to Ms. K at klitcheva@syrdiocese.org.  If you have any questions regarding the
contest please come see Ms. K. in room 114. 

The Saints for Life Club is making baby baskets to be donated to pregnant women in need.  
The baskets will be given out as Christmas gifts.  We are asking for the following items to
be donated to make the baskets:

Diapers
Baby Clothes
Wipes
Baby Shoes
Baby Toys
Baby Bottles
Baby Shampoo/Lotion
Diaper Bags
Formula

Please bring all items to room 114 and contact Ms. K with any questions regarding this
fundraiser. 

NOTES FROM MR. SINICKI
 Pictures for the 2022-2023 Varsity and Junior Varsity winter teams were held
on Wednesday.  To order photos please follow the link below for Upstate
Images:  https://vando.imagequix.com/g1000981216

All junior high and high school students and faculty will be admitted for FREE
to all boys and girls home basketball games this season. Please present your
school of staff ID at the entrance gate to be allowed in for free

NOTES FROM GUIDANCE
 Attention 10th Graders: Please see the attached information regarding Pre-ACT testing. 

PSAT Scores will be available to students on December 5th, 2022. 

Mrs. Murphy will be going into Junior classes to discuss PSATS and introduce New
Visions, BOCES, and Youth Appretenticeship Programs. 

SAINTS FOR LIFE CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS


